RESIGNATION FORM

The Most Reverend John R. Roach, D.D. Archbishop of Saint Paul and Minneapolis

Dear Archbishop Roach,

By this letter, I would like to inform you of my intention to resign as Pastor of Saint John the Evangelist Parish, Hopkins, Minnesota, effective June 15. I will discuss a future assignment with the Personnel Board.

I thank you for your concern and interest in my work in the Archdiocese.

Sincerely,

byret H. Barnes Rev. Roberton Churrer

Witness

It John the Everyshit Church.

Cepril 13, 1983.

Date

